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Rotary Grace:  

For good food, good fellowship, and the opportunity to serve others through Rotary, we 

give thanks. Amen 

Rotary Toast: 

Please join me in a toast to the Rotary Club of North Hobart and Rotary International 

CLUB DUTY ROSTER                       November: Rotary Foundation Month                            

Meeting of 27 October 2020   

Attendees: 16   

Apologies: 8: Nina H, Peter O’B, John T, Derek C, Tanya D, Pamela D, Effie F, Velja U 

Raffle:  Suze L 

 

 

Roster                3 November 10 November 17 November 24 November 1 December 

Chair Robin C Pam D Derek C Ros T Jill S 

Steward  Pam D Derek C Ros T Jill S Tippy J 

Event 

 

Veronica McShane 

and Jenny Smith – 

North Hobart 

Community 

Association 

Tom Phillips, 

Nyrstar – 

Vocational Profile 

Vocational visit – 

Turnbull Funerals, 

Peter O’Brien 

Behind the Badge 

Dr Mark Heyward – 

Two Homes: 

Indonesia and 

Tasmania 

Behind the 

Badge – Effie 

Flaskas 

RI DISTRICT 9830 

Chartered: 28 June 1961 

Membership at Charter: 26 

Current membership: 30 

[27 Active & 3 Honorary members on  

1 July 2020] 

Meeting venue: Black Buffalo Hotel 

Federal Street, North Hobart, Tas, 7000 

Phone: +61 3 6225 0083 

Meeting Time: 6:00 pm, every Tuesday 

BULLETIN No. 18 

3 NOVEMBER 2020 
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Message from President Brian 

In the 2018/2019 Rotary year PDG Ross Carlyle introduced three 
tenets for the District’s culture in relation to all club members. 

· Welcomed 
· Respected 
· Valued 

With the influx of new members to our club these three tenets are 
most appropriate. All members need to greet each other and all 
new and prospective members in a friendly and inclusive manner. 
Introduce yourself to the new and prospective members and make 
them feel that they are joining a friendly club where they are 
valued and respected. 

This is not just a duty of the Board but for all members and will 
ensure that current, new, and prospective members are retained 
by the club. Member retention allows all members to share the 
work of administration, promotion, and volunteering that keeps our 
club alive and moving forward. 

The new members will bring new perspectives to the club, and 
have the opportunity to make a contribution to the ethos and 
direction of our club. 

This I see as our club following the Rotary International President 
2020-21 thriving as Rotary Opens Opportunities. 

 

 
 

Group 3 Forum at Brighton 
this Friday 6 November 6:00 
pm: spaces still available 

Please note you may invite 
more members to attend as 
some clubs have low numbers.  

Please book online at 
https://www.trybooking.com/eve
nts/landing?eid=464576& 

 

Fellowship Weekend 

 

Our Meeting of 17 November 2020, two weeks hence 

Members are reminded that our meeting will be a vocational visit to Turnbull’s Family Funerals, and will 
double as Peter O’Brien’s Behind the Badge presentation.   

Canapes will be served at Turnbulls, and the cost is $20.  This includes a lucky door prize in lieu of the 
weekly raffle.  Please bring a new toy or book for The Smith Family Christmas Appeal. 

Please transfer payment to our bank account: Rotary Club of North Hobart BSB 067 028 Account 1033 
3735.  Include your name in the reference field.  Alternatively, please pay Treasurer Hellen directly. 

https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=464576&
https://www.trybooking.com/events/landing?eid=464576&

